
 

July 6, 2022 

Members of the Skagway Assembly: 

I would like to urge you to support Ordinance No. 22-05.  If the ships are allowed to bring these 
“currency” programs to our port it will be detrimental for the business community as well as the 
Municipality. It is quite worrisome to me that they would embed sensors and use technology with “non-
disclosed capabilities” in our port. I urge anyone who thinks this may be an acceptable program to dig 
deeper and fully research it. A large majority of the business community of Skagway has spoken against 
this program and any like it and I urge you to listen! 

Thank-you, 

Carol Bourcy 

Richter’s and Alaska Liquor Store 


